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Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 

March Rally  

Our first pony club rally for the season done and dusted! 

Plenty of tired kids, parents and ponies by the looks of it. I 

hope everyone enjoyed themselves as much as I did! It was 

great to see all the old members back for the season, and all 

the new members experiencing their first rally as well as 

seeing both the new and old coaches ready to help us all 

towards our goals for 2018! 
 

Lily - Jumping at Rally  
 

Madison -  Laser Pistol 

Shooting at Rally  
 

Chloe at her first 

pony club rally  Fae at her first Rally  
 

Jarred, Hailey and Dana 

relaxing during lunch at Rally  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tetrathalon  
We had three members attend the recent 

Dryandra Tetrathalon - Erin, Teagan and 

Caitlin. Special congratulations to Caitlin on 

her 4th individual placing and 6th Team placing 

and Teagan for her 5th placing especially 

seeing as it was her first tetrathalon! Well 

done for giving it a go! Great to see our 

members still training hard for the upcoming 

State Tetrathalon event! 
 

MGA  
We had a few members go to Barrabadeen 

Estate to compete in pairs and teams in 

mounted games. In pairs, Dana with 1st place 

in the open B final, Ebony in her first under 

18s competition with a 3rd and Suné placing 

1st. For teams on Sunday - Suné as well as 

Ashleigh and Ebony coming 4th. Well done to 

all members for giving this ago and coming 

away with great results!  

Tim Weigall Leadership Board 
Throughout the 2017 season a variety of riders took place in multiple events that contributed 

towards the Tim Weigall PCWA Leadership board in three disciplines; show jumping, dressage 

and eventing. Two Orange Grove club members gained awards in this within the show jumping 

discipline. Ebony placing 6th in the 60-70cm 13-15yr class and Dana placing 6th in the 60-70cm 

and the 75-85cm 16+yr class. Well done to all riders that participated in the leadership board.  

Ashleigh at MGA  

Ebony at MGA   
 

LEFT: Suné with her 

MGA rosettes 

 

RIGHT: Dana’s Awards 

from Tim Weigall 

Leadership Board 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pony Club WA Awards  
Many people across WA were privileged with an 

array of certificates, awards and acknowledments 

at the Pony Club WA Awards night. Two long 

standing members of our club were awarded with 

certificates for their efforts within Pony Club. 

Noelene was awarded the ‘S’ Certificate (Gold) for 

outstanding commitment and service to Orange 

Grove PC. Angela was awarded with a Citizenship 

Award for her constant practical service and 

assistance within Pony Club. Congratulations and 

thank you for everything you have done and 

continue to do for our club! Angela’s Citizenship Award  

Noelene with her S 

Gold Certificate 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

Australian Tetrathalon Team  
Huge congratulations to our clubs tetrathalon guru 

Erin for being selected as the team manager for 

the Australian Tetrathalon team heading to 

America to compete in July! All your hard work and 

dedication to this discipline is paying off and being 

recognized and we could not be any prouder to 

follow you on your journey with the tetrathalon!  

Congrats Erin!  

PCAWA State Coaching Clinic 
The 2018 State Coaching Clinic was held at 

Karinya Equestrian Park and we were lucky to 

have Marnie and Steph attend on behalf of 

Orange Grove PC to gain knowledge and skills to 

further our coaching at pony club. We also had 

members participate within the demonstrations 

across a variety of disciplines. Lily, Jaydon, 

Teagan and Jaimee participated in the jumping 

discipline demonstration. Ebony and Dana 

participated in the PPMG demonstration and 

Ebony also participated in the dressage. Thankyou 

coaches and riders for attending on behalf of 

OGH&PC.  
Morganne at the 

Brookleigh fun park. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rally Timetable 

 8.00am – Gates open 

 8.30am - Morning Meeting 

 8.40am - Set up allocated areas 

 9.10 to 10am - Lesson 1 

 10.10 to 11am - Lesson 2 

 11.10 to 12pm - Lesson 3 

 12pm - Lunch  

 1pm - Afternoon activities 

Birthdays 

 February                                      March                              April                       .        

 Charlize – 22nd           Tracy – 18th    Ebony – 20th          Marnie – 10th  

Abigail – 22nd              Alison – 8th     Tatum – 2nd            Jaimee – 2nd  

Teagan – 4                  Sarah – 4th     Suné – 16th             Chloe – 1st  

                                  Alex – 31st      Sonny – 28th  

                                  Takara – 6th   Jarred – 30th  

Congratulations to 

all members 

representing our 

club! 

Out and About… 
 

Gosnells Hack show – Congratulations to Jasper 

Wheeler on your placings and champion at the 

Gosnells hack show!  

 

Brookleigh Fun Park – Well done to Morganne and 

her pony for attending the Brookleigh fun park and 

giving all the obstacles a go! Hope you had fun   

 

Wallangarra Show Jump – Congratulations to Dana 

and Snickerz on their placings at the Wallangarra 

SJ day. 1st in 70cm, 2nd in 80cm and completing the 

90cm.  Morganne at the Brookleigh fun park. 

Dana and Snickerz at Wallangarra SJ Jasper at the Gosnells Hack Show. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee 2018 
 

President                                        Nicole Christie                     canter@iinet.net.au  

Vice President Senior                    Erin Kelty 

Vice President Junior                    Angela Whelan  

Secretary                                      Sue Greenwood                    oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 

Treasurer                                      Trish O’Neil                         oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 

Chief Coach                                    Marnie Johnson                  orangegroverally@gmail.com 

Uniforms                                         Tracy Martin 

Riders Rep                                      Dana Greenwood                  oghpcnews@gmail.com 

General Committee                         Amy Wheeler 

                                                        Karen Pinto  
                                                      
 
 

Up & Coming 
 

March  

 10th/11th – Avon Tetrathalon  

 18th OGHPC Show Jump/Dressage Training Day 

 24th/25th – PCAWA State Tetrathalon Championships (Serpentine) 

 

April  

 1st – OGHPC Rally 2 

 22nd – OGHPC Show Jump/Dressage Day Series #1  

 

May  

 19th/20th – PCAWA State Show Jump Championships  

 27th – OGHPC Rally 3 

 

June 

 10th – OGHPC Rally 4 

  

PCAWA Go for 2 & 5 programs 

– new to Pony Club’s in 2018!  

https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/

go-for-25-activities/ 

 

Thanks for reading! 

mailto:canter@iinet.net.au
https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/go-for-25-activities/
https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/go-for-25-activities/

